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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Wal.nutport, Penns yl vania 

5935HOHMANAVENUE 
HAMMOND -INDIANA 

Telephone Hammond xo,000 

December 27, 1939 

Dear .Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your detailed report. 
The data checks with our FCC log and we are 
pleased to verify your reception of Station 
WHIP on Saturday morning, December 23, 1939. 

Yours very truly, 

Elmer Herkner 
Program Director 
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